
THE NATIONAL SCHOOL BREAKFAST 
PROGRAMME 

We are delighted to announce that our school has joined the government’s 

National School Breakfast Programme (NSBP) which is being delivered by 

the charities Family Action and Magic Breakfast. 

As an NSBP school, we are pleased to offer a free of charge healthy school 

breakfast available to all. We hope that students will enjoy the benefits that 

this will bring – students who are settled, have lots of energy and are ready 

to learn for the start of the day. 

The first delivery is due to be distributed to ever student tomorrow and will 

be for a 2 week period. Every student is entitled to one box of cereal and 

one bag of bagels, every two weeks for the next two terms. 

There will be a range of breakfast items available during the programme 

which will including bagels, cornflakes, rice crispies, cheerios, shreddies 

and porridge. A full list of ingredients and allergen information can be found 

below.   

The first allocation are bagels and cornflakes and will be ready to collect as 

the student leaves school on Wednesday 9th September. Please ensure 

your child is sent to school with an empty carrier bag for safe storage on 

the journey home. 

This is a free entitlement for all students at the school. 


